
 

Available Plots, Crypts  
& Cremation Niches 

 

We have completed a detailed inventory of 
our grounds and Mausoleums. If you would 
like to know if there is space available near 
your loved one, please call one of our family 
service advisors at (856) 829-3553. 

 

You Are Invited….Lakeview Memorial Park holds a memorial service on the 

fourth Friday of every month recognizing the one year anniversary of a loved one’s  
interment. Each service is conducted by a member of the local clergy  
offering kind and inspirational words. All are welcome to attend these services.  
The services are held in the Mausoleum by the Lake and start promptly at 10:00 AM.:

MEMORIAL SERVICE SCHEDULE 

   November 22, 2024        February 28, 2025 
   December 20, 2024*   March 28, 2025 
   January  24, 2025            *3rd Friday due to holiday 
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Annual Christmas Tree  
Lighting Ceremony…. 

 
 

Please join us for our annual Christmas Tree 
Lighting on Wednesday, December 11th at 
7 PM in the Mausoleum By the Lake.  All are 
cordially invited to join us for a little 
“Christmas Spirit”.  
 

We know that the holidays can be trying for 
those who have lost a loved one, so please 
consider gathering to enjoy some fellowship 
and warm, old-fashioned memories. We will 
again welcome the Cinnaminson High School 
Chamber Choir to lead us in carols, and  
refreshments will be served. 

New Mausoleum Seasonal Silk Flower Program…. 
Lakeview is pleased to announce our new seasonal silk flower program for mausoleums.       

If interested in our program, please call the office for more information at (856) 829-3553. 

    

         Wishing you all the best this holiday season,  
       The Staff of Lakeview Memorial Park 
          Serving four generations of families since 1930 
           (856) 829-3553 
            www.lakeviewmemorialpark.com          
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Board of Trustees 
LAKEVIEW MEMORIAL PARK 

 

DAVID B. STAHL, SR.  President 
BRADFORD S. SMITH, ESQ. Vice President  
ROBERT J. ENGEL  Trustee 
JAMES S. MECKEL, JR.  Trustee 
MARY LOU MONIHAN  Trustee 
WILLIAM “BEN” YOUNG Trustee 
KATHLEEN D’AGOSTINO Secretary/Treasurer 
BONNY CLARK   Asst. Treasurer 

  Employees 
 LAKEVIEW MEMORIAL PARK 
 

   RUBIE AMEZQUITA    General Manager 
   BONNY CLARK    Office/Acct. Manager 
   BOB SHAW     Superintendent  
   HANK KASPER    Family Service Advisor 
   KIM MYERS     Administrative Asst. 
   JUDY DEVONE    Administrative Asst. 

 

PRE-NEEDS 
Why do people pre-plan their  

cemetery arrangements? 
 

Peace of Mind: Putting your house in  
order will give you and your family one 
less thing to worry about. 
 

Together, not alone: Such an important 
decision can be discussed and ultimately 
made with your loved ones now. 
 

Take the burden off of  your loved ones: 
A pre-planned choice eliminates the ques-
tion, “Where would he/she want to be and 
what is the best decision?”. 
 

No emotional overspending: You choose 
the location that is best for you and the 
amount you want to spend. 
 

Avoid inflation: Purchase at today’s price 
and avoid any increases that inflation may 
add to the cost in the future. 

 

 

Christmas Grave Wreaths & Blankets… The holiday season will soon be  
upon us. Lakeview Memorial Park is pleased to once again offer families the opportunity to  
purchase fresh greens for their loved ones’ 
gravesites. Lakeview will place all purchased greens 
on the chosen grave(s).  
 

Place your order today!  
 

What we offer:   

• 24” Wreath for $50.00      

• 36” Spray for $55.00      

• 48” Grave Blanket for $75.00 
 

No holiday greens orders will be  
taken after December 6th. You may  
mail the order form (see pg. 3) along  
with your check or money order, or  
call: (856) 829-3553 to place your order via 
debit card (sorry, no credit cards.) 
 

                (Image is example only) 

2024 ORDER FORM 
CHRISTMAS MEMORIAL SITE DECORATIONS, ALL CUSTOM MADE FROM NATURAL EVERGREENS 

 

 

_____ #Wreath(s) @$50.00 _____#Small Spray(s) @$55.00 _____#Decorated Grave Blanket(s) @$75.00 

All prices include NJ Sales Tax     Please Print Information 

For Grave of: _________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Your Name: __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zp: __________________________________________________ Phone: ________________________________ 

Check or money order enclosed: $___________________________________________ 
 
Two Ways to order:   1. Mail this form with check or money order made payable to: Lakeview Memorial Park  
        at P.O. Box 2830  Cinnaminson, NJ  08077 OR 
   2. Call (856) 829-3553 to order by DEBIT CARD (sorry; we do not accept credit cards)  

To schedule an appointment,  
or if you have any questions— 

Please contact Hank Kasper  
at (856) 829-3553 
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We Are Here For You! 

The Office Staff of Bonny, Kim and Judy is friendly, 
dedicated to Lakeview families, and very knowl-
edgeable. Should you have any questions about 
government markers, cemetery policy, transfer of 
deeds, or any other concerns, please do not hesitate 
to call. Should you have any questions about the 
availability of a certain area, pricing, our interest 
free financing, or for a tour of the Park,  
please contact our Family Service Advisor. 

Notice: The Lakeview Memorial Park 

Trustees have monies available for the 

repurchase of in-ground graves. Should 

you, or your relatives, own graves that 

you do not plan to use, please contact our 

office staff at (856) 829-3553. 


